
                                      NH Job Posting                                                        
 

Peer Counselor – Allen County 
38 Hours 

 

 
Are you someone who is outgoing and has a passion for helping moms and babies 
strengthen their bond through breastfeeding? 
 
Neighborhood Health is accepting applications for our Peer Counselor position, 38 
hours per week.  As a member of our growing team you will have the opportunity to 
advocate and promote the extraordinary nature of breastfeeding in a supportive, upbeat 
environment, and around the community.  You will enjoy a regular schedule (some 
nights and weekends may be required), paid holidays, and an attractive benefit 
package. 
 
What you will get to do: 
 

• Aid pregnant and breastfeeding mothers, one-on-one or by phone, with 
education, breastfeeding basics, and support. 
 

• Lead breastfeeding conferences/workshops, prenatal classes, and attend 
breastfeeding support groups as applicable. 

 

• Keep digital records of WIC clients’ charts complete with progress notes. 
 

• Promote breastfeeding through various community outreach activities. 
 

• Help provide access to quality health services where everyone is cared for with 
compassion and respect. 

 

• Schedule: Monday 10:00am – 7:00pm 
       Tuesday  8:00am – 2:00pm 
       Wednesday  8:00am – 5:00pm 
       Thursday  8:00am – 5:00pm 
       Friday  8:00am – 5:00pm 

 
 

Full time position with benefits.  Position requires a high school diploma or GED equivalent.  
Peer Counselor Breastfeeding Program or obtain the same within 6 months of date of hire.  
Preferably is or was a breastfeeding mother within the last 5 years.  Preferably is or was a 
WIC client.  Bilingual Preferred.  Previous computer experience preferred.  Interested 
candidates should send a resume along with a cover letter to NHCI Human Resources 
Department at: PO Box 11949, Fort Wayne, IN 46862 or by email at HRDEPT@NHCI.ORG 
or fax (260)969-2911.  Neighborhood Health Clinics is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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